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 Summer Fayre – Friday 7th July 2023, 2.00pm  

Town End Junior School  
  

Dear Parents / Carers,  

  

With the Summer Fayre just 3 weeks away. Friends of The Tibshelf Schools 

Federation have been planning an event to remember for our children.   

From this week, we will happily be taking donations for the Class Colour Hampers, 

Teddy Bears, items for the tombola and bottles of wine for the water and 

wine stall. You can either bring these into school or send them in with your 

child/children.  

  

The class boxes are:   

Mr Sharpe - YELLOW   

Mr Smith - RED  

Miss Riley/Mrs Hoskyns - Purple  

Mr Batchford - BLUE   

Mrs Taylor/Mr Dovey- ORANGE  

Mrs Crabtree – Green  

  

If anyone would like a stall to sell their own goods – these are very welcome and 

are £10.00 per table. Please contact school for more information.  

On the morning of the Summer Fayre, we will also be very grateful for any 

donations of cakes and biscuits for our refreshment stall.  

  

Thank you for your support,   

Friends of Town End Junior School Group  

 

  

 


